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HEALTH AND SAFETY SURVEY 
 

Dear Parents, 
Greetings from Dewvale School! 

At Dewvale School, the health, safety and well-being of our students remain our top 
priority. As a part of our ongoing commitment to maintaining a secure and 
supportive learning environment, we are conducting a Health and Safety Survey to 
gather your valuable feedback. 

We kindly request each parent to complete the survey by 9th June 2025,Monday. All 
responses will be treated with confidentiality and used solely for the purpose of 
enhancing our health and safety standards. 

Please click here to access the survey. 
Thank you for your continued support and partnership. 

 
 

Best Regards, 
 
 

 عمرسيما 
Seema Umar 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeJmMLPJHW6jZ19oWv6ITzpEnk5B49Y4m90lPdw6QQRr8BRNQ/viewform?usp=header

